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January 22, 2014 
 
 
Dr. Raymond Ducharme 
The Learning Clinic (975) 
Route 169 P.O. Box 324 
Brooklyn, CT 06234 
 
Dear Dr. Ducharme: 
 
I am writing in regards to the 2013-2014 school year Educator Certification Compliance Report. 
 
We have received your compliance report.  Based on the corrections noted, I am pleased to inform you 
that your school district is in full compliance with Connecticut General Statutes, Sec. 10-145 (a) (p. 210, 
Connecticut Education Laws as of January 1, 2013): 
 

No teacher, supervisor, administrator, special service staff member or school superintendent shall 
be employed in any of the schools of any local or regional board of education unless such person 
possesses an appropriate state certificate, nor shall any such person be entitled to any salary 
unless such person can produce such certificate dated previous to or the first day of 
employment… 

 
If you have any questions regarding the Educator Certification Compliance Report, please contact 
Julianne Frost, Compliance Coordinator at (860) 713-6770 or email julianne.frost@ct.gov. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation with providing high quality teachers for all children in the 
state. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nancy L. Pugliese, J.D. Chief  
Bureau of Educator Standards and Certification 
 
NLP:jf  


